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Recently Deceased 
 

Ann Brien  

Michael Walsh  

Jacob Roche  

Patrick Shanley  

Elaine Dunne  

Sharon Campion  

 

Anniversaries  
Roisin Mc Guigan  

Rose Matthews  

Paddy Fox  

Thomas Farrell  

Carmel Dalton  

Patrick Malone  

Lily Crowe  

Denis Doolan  

Owen Heraty  

Andrew Mc Hugh  

Christy O’Hanlon  

James & Aisling Barrett  

Daniel Monaghan  

 

Months Mind  

Liam Walsh  
  

 
 

Many thanks to those who 

have returned their 

Christmas Dues  

Christmas Dues envelopes 

may be handed into the 

parish office or sacristy or 

placed in safe at back of 

church. Dues envelopes 

available in Church Porch. 

 

MONDAY EVENING ADORATION 

CONTINUES EACH   MONDAY 
FROM 7PM TO 9PM  

The Irish Cancer Society 
are looking for 
Volunteers to man 
their new support and 
advice centres (Daffodil 

Centre) in both Tallaght & 
Adelaide & Meath Hospitals full 

details can be found on the 
notice board in Church Porch  

Used Stamps  

 The collection of used 

stamps is an on-going 

project with the Holy Rosary 

Missionary Sisters. 

A big Thank You for all the 

stamps that have been 

donated in the past you can 

leave your stamps into the 

parish office. 
 

Dates for Diary  

 

Easter Sunday 8th April  

First Holy Communion 28th 

April  

Confirmation 23rd May  

 

ST. JUDES COMMUNITY GAMES 

REGISTRATION FOR ALL 
EVENTS TAKES PLACE THIS 
SUNDAY 15TH JANUARY 2.30PM 
TO 4.00PM IN BISHOP GALVIN 
N.S. CHESS AND DRAUGHTS 
COMPETITONS WILL TAKE 

PLACE AS WELL FOR 
INFORMATION PH 087-
9688585 

 

Question Time? 

Q. Why is St Peter sometimes 
called Cephas?  

 
A. His original name was 
Simon. In the Aramaic 
language which Jesus and the 
apostles spoke, Cephas means 
a rock. Peter is its Greek 

translation and Latin took on 
the Greek name. By giving him 
this new name Jesus was 

indication his future role as the 
rock on which he would found 
his church. The letters of Paul 
refer to him as Cephas eight 

times and as Peter twice. The 
Gospels which were written 
later than Paul’s letter nearly 
always use the Greek name, 
Peter, as the Christian church 
was by then using Greek and 
Latin far more than Aramaic. 

Fr. Silvester O’Flynn OFM  

 

 

The Local Conference of the 

St Vincent De Paul Society 

wish to acknowledge with 

thanks the sum of €2550 

taken up at its Church Gate 

collection last weekend. 

 

St Joseph’s Young Priest 

Society will hold their 
monthly meeting next 
Thursday 19th Jan in 

Pastoral Centre after the 
10am Mass all are 

welcome to come and 
pray for Vocations. 
 

Legion of Mary  

Christian Unity Octave 18th 

25th January Prayer for 

Christian Unity Holy Hour 

followed by Mass at St 

Teresa’s Church Clarendon 

Street Sat 21st Jan at 2pm  

Public lecture in Gardiner St 

Church - Fr Brian Grogan SJ 

on his book 

Where to From Here?  - The 

Christian Vision of Life after 

Death (VERITAS 2012.) 

Monday January 30th with 

the author. 7.30 pm.  

Admission free, donation 

welcome.  Convivial cuppa 

to follow.  The book will be 

on sale at €14.00.  

 

TAX CLAIM FORMS REMINDER  

Reminder to send back your 

Tax Claim Forms – anyone who 
has contributed €250 or more 
in the Tax year ended 31st 
December 2011 and is paying 
TAX under the PAYE system can 
at no further cost to 
themselves allow the parish as 

a Registered Charity claim back 
the tax paid on their 
contributions. Copies of forms 
are available in the Church 
Porch or can be downloaded 
from the Parish Website 
www.stjudesparish.net  or 

from www.revenue.ie   

http://www.stjudesparish.net/
http://www.revenue.ie/

